Town of Bath Historic Landmarks Commission

29 September 2022
2:00PM

Town of Bath Municipal Building Conference Room

Members Present: John Mason, Joyce Jones, Ryan Rebant, Zachary Salman (via telephone),
Melissa Schod

Public Official Present: Susan Webster

Meeting Called to Order: Ryan Rebant

Minutes from the prior meeting were read by Ryan Rebant and approved by members at large.
Meetings agreed to be held to an hour in length.

All persons present introduced themselves and gave a short biography/interest in HLC,

The following upcoming projects were discussed in detail:

- Susan Webster discussed the ongoing train depot rehab/reuse project. There will be a
table set up at the Apple Butter Festival with AV equipment to feature the depot
project. There will also be a donation area for the public. Paid parking will also be
available. Volunteers needed.

- “Santa” has offered the possibility of sleigh rides and refreshments to raise funds.

- Train Depot board to place a table at the November WV Legislative retreat to be held
at Cacapon Resort; HLC has the possibility to place information at table, as well.

- HLC to meet with SHPO on 10/27.

- Election of officers to be held at a later date. M. Schod asked to type up minutes.

Next meeting to be held 27 October 2022 in conjunction with the SHPO visit.

Motion to Adjourn: Ryan Rebant, seconded by John Mason and carried by Joyce Jones
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